
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.O. Box 27687 * Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor Wiiam L. Meyer 
William W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary Director 

November 19, 1992 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Mr. Byron Brant, P.E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 235116287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: MCB Camp Lejeune, Jacksonville, NC 
Chlorinated Solvent Contaminants in Deep Aquifer, Site 6 

Dear Mr. Brant: 

We thank you for providing us with the preliminary results of groundwater sampling 
analysis from the deep monitoring we1l.s installed at site 6. We understand that in 
monitoring wells 6GWlD trichloroethylene and vinyl chloride have been found at 58,000 ppb 
and 90 ppb respectively. Duplicate samples indicate 35,000 ppb and a “no detect” 
respectively. Nearby wells also show contaminants to a lesser degree. 

We also understand that there is an active public water supply well approximately 
2100 feet south of monitoring well GGWlD, and recent water samples indicate the water has 
not been degraded. 

Although your recent sampling indicates that no degradation of the supply well has 
occurred, the NC Superfund Section still advises you to contact Mr. Michael Bell, NC 
Environmental Health, Washington, NC office, (919) 946-6481, to inform him of your 
findings and discuss the disposition and continued use of this well. 
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Please update us on your progress as soon as possible. 

E. Peter Burger, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 
Superfund Section 

Jack Butler, NC DBHNR 
Michelle Glenn, US EPA Region IV 
George Radford, MCB Camp Lejeune 


